
Friday  
7th 
May 
2021 

This week 
In English we have been learning the story of The Enormous Turnip. We have been retelling the story 
through puppets and small world toys, looking and talking about different vegetables and writing sentenc-
es about the story. 
At home you could: 
• Look at and discuss the different vegetables at the supermarket. Maybe trying something new. 
• Retell the story and act out the pulling the turnip together 
• Write a shopping list 
 
 
In Maths we have been looking at halving or sharing. We have been sharing cubes in 2 hoops, cutting veg-
etables in half and colouring half a shape. 
At home you could: 
• Cut fruit and vegetables in half. 
• Draw a picture and colour in half 
• Find out what number is half of a bag of apples (using part, part, whole) 
•  
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Diary dates 
 

Friday 14th May-Pyjamarama day 
 

Friday 28th May– Break up for half term 
 

Monday 7th June - Inset day 
 

Tuesday 8th June—Children return  
 

Wednesday 21st July—School closes 
 

Thursday 2nd September—Inset 
 

Friday 3rd September—Inset 
 

Monday 6th September—Children return to school 

Uniform 
 

Just a reminder, now that the shops are 
open again, the relaxed approach to  

uniform has now changed. Children should 
be in school in the appropriate uniform  

including black school shoes. 
PE kit should be black/navy joggers or 

shorts, a white T-shirt and a black or na-
vy hoody. Please clearly label all clothing.   

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 14th May 
 

Your child will be able to come to school wearing pyjamas or comfortable clothes. A 
donation of £1 will need to be made through ParentPay 

The day will be all about the excitement of  reading, enjoying  books and sharing  
stories. 

The donations will go towards the BookTrust to help all children have access to sto-
ries and to reading.  

 


